
February 10, 2021 

 

Evergreen POA Election Committee 

 

RE:  Candidate Bio – Dawn Owen 

 

Election Committee, 

I am submitting this letter to be considered for one of the open positions on the board for the Evergreen 

POA. I feel if elected to a position, as a fairly new home owner, I can bring a fresh perspective to the 

board.  

My husband and I purchased our home here in Evergreen in March 2020 and officially have made our 

home our full-time permanent residence in June of 2020. I am recently retired and looking for a way I 

can become an active member of our new community. In the past months since living here in Evergreen, 

we have come to know a number of our neighbors and can’t believe how lucky we are to have found a 

great development like Evergreen.  

A little personal history and background. I met my husband of 37 years here in Florida when we were 

both living in the Lake Worth, Florida. We left Florida in 1982 and moved to central New Jersey where 

we raised our 4 children. Once our children were raised, and all out on their own, we decided to make 

our move back to Florida for our retirement years. We have the added benefit of our youngest son living 

here in Palm City, along with 3 of our 7 (so far) grandchildren.  

In October of 2020, I resigned my position of 8 ½ years as a Human Resource, office manager. My 

professional background has been in the bookkeeping, payroll, and back office positions.  

For many years (18+) my husband and I did volunteer work for our son’s travel ice hockey program. 

Within this program, I was a team manager, board member and master scheduler which had up to 20 

teams participating.  

I hope that I can provide a new set of eyes and ears to the POA if elected. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

Regards, 

Dawn Owen 

4071 SW Bimini Cir N 

 

 

 


